CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council,

I am writing to express my firm opposition to the proposed construction of an organic waste station at 109A Church St. I believe this project will have significant adverse effects on our environment, property values, quality of life, and public health. Please consider the following concerns:

- Environmental Impact: The proposed location of the waste station near residential areas heightens the risk of air and water pollution. The direct impact of odours, emissions, and potential contamination on nearby residents and surrounding ecosystems is a grave concern.
- Property Values: The establishment of a waste station in such immediate proximity is likely to lead to a substantial decrease in property values. Prospective buyers and investors may be deterred by the nuisances associated with it, including odours, noise, and environmental implications.
- Quality of Life: The operational activities of the waste station, such as noise, heavy traffic, and disturbances, will significantly disrupt the quality of life for residents in the adjacent communities. This will deprive them of the peaceful and serene living environment they currently enjoy.
- Health Risks: The release of hazardous substances and particulate matter from the waste station poses severe health risks, particularly for individuals residing in close proximity. This includes those with respiratory conditions, the elderly, and young children.

In conclusion, I strongly urge you to reconsider the selection of the proposed location for the organic waste station, given its close proximity to residential areas. The potential negative consequences for the environment, property values, quality of life, and public health are too significant to disregard. I kindly request that alternative, more suitable locations for organic waste management be thoroughly explored, with the well-being and interests of Cumberland residents as the top priority.

Thank you for your attention to these urgent concerns. I trust that you will carefully assess the potential consequences associated with this proposed project and take appropriate measures to protect the best interests and well-being of our community.

Yours sincerely,